YOUR FROMECT MANAGEMENT RESOURCE COMPANY

& PM RESOURCES LLc

May 9, 2023

Re:  RFQ/P for Engineering Services for the Colebrook Elementary School HVAC Project

You are hereby invited to submit a proposal for the above referenced project located at
Colebrook Consolidated School

Office of the Superintendent

452 Smith Hill Road

Colebrook CT 06021

We are seeking proposals from qualified engineering firms for the design of HVAC upgrades to the Colebrook
Consolidated School. Details of the design requirements are available in the RFQ/P which is available online at
the Town of Colebrook CT.

Proposals for this project will be due on May 28, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. at;
Attn: Robert Gilbert, Superintendent

452 Smith Hill Road

Colebrook, CT 06021

Submittals must be sealed and clearly marked with the project name and to the attention of Robert Gilbert

The Town of Colebrook reserves the right to accept or reject any bids that it deems is in the best interest of
the Town of Colebrook.

Roger LaFleur, 58 Bunker Hill Road, Canton, Connecticut
Phi.: BAD-485-BBFY
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